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I strongly oppose any proposal to make in-person election day voting mandatory in 

Oregon. Vote by mail has been proven many times over to be be efficient, safe, fair, 

and inclusive of all of us, regardless of where we live and whether or not we need 

accessibility accommodations. Please don't let specious claims of voter fraud change 

our vote-by-mail system. 


